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Greetings, Auxiliary Advocates! 

In spite of our year 2024-2025 coming to an end, we should make sure that our voice is heard in 
support of our veterans’ issues. Our new advocates need our assistance and support to keep up 
with what you’ve accomplished up to this point. We can do this by:                                                                

 

• Educating new advocates on the importance of the Legislative Program. 

 

• Familiarize new advocates with resources from the VFW Legislative Resource webpage: 

https://www.vfw.org/advocacy/national-legislature-service  

 

• Empower new advocates with the VFW Legislative Priority Goals.                    

https://www.vfw.org/-/media/vfwsite/files/advocacy/prioritygoalsbrochure.pdf  

 

• Assist new advocates with subscribing to the VFW Action Corps Weekly:     

https://www.vfw.org/advocacy/grassroots-efforts  

                                                                                                                                                     

BE AN ADVOCATE by contacting your legislators and let them know where we 

as the Auxiliary stand concerning our Veterans and their families. 

BE INFORMED of the VFW Priority Goals and what the VFW/VFW Auxiliary 

continues to fight for our Veterans and their families on Capitol Hill. 

BE ENGAGED in the election process and choosing those who will see that our 

Veterans get the benefits they deserve. 

Thank you for your precious time and unwavering dedication in supporting our 

veterans, military, and their families through legislation. Your voice does matter 

and you are truly heroes by acting on key legislative issues. 

Keep up the good work and continue to be ADVOCATES IN ACTION! 

Let us all finish out the year honoring our National President Brenda Bryant and Department 

President Sue Gregg’s themes:  

From Our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Our Veterans” 
by making                                                  

 “Veterans and Family First!” 
Blessed To Serve, 
Elaine Taylor 

Taylor.90@comcast.net 
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